WHITE OAK TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING

October 9, 2006
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:30 p.m. on October 9, 2006.  Roll call as follows:   Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Clerk Leela Vernon, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Trustee Diane Graf, Trustee Todd Baker, Deputy Clerk Patricia Grant, and Zoning Administrator Kenneth Chamberlain.

Invocation was given by Trustee Graf.

A motion was made by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of September 11, 2006.  Motion Carried.

Moved by Trustee Graf, seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the treasurer’s report as printed and placed on file.  Motion carried.  

Kenneth Chamberlain gave his report.

Moved by Trustee Baker, Seconded by Trustee Graf to pay the bills as presented.  Motion carried.

Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:13 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Leela A. Vernon, Clerk
